
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 13 June 2006 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
  
 5.1 WESTBURN RESERVE 
 

A letter was received from Kelvin Lewis, a resident of Westburn Terrace (see attachment).  
Mr Lewis compliments the Christchurch City Council on the recent removal of gum trees. 

 
  

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


